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L o€ COLO. 01L& @ GAS CONS COMM.

(303) 522-1833

October 24, 1988

Robert L. Vaclavik

Senior Petroleum Engineer

0il and Gas Conservation Commission
Suite 380 Logan Tower Building

1580 Logan Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Mr. Vaclavik:

Re: MacNeill No. 2
C SE NE 2 - 35 - 56W

We were not aware of this problem. We will be taking care of it
immediately - details to follow.

Slnce?ely, ’ Zdééé%

John E Elliff
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